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IMPORTANT- World Cup Week 28th November 

 
This week is World Cup Week in school!  
Some people have chosen not to watch the World Cup this year as they may not like 
football or because Qatar (hosting the World Cup) have some strict rules and not 
everyone gets their voice heard. You have the right to choose whether you watch the 
games or not and we must respect each other’s choices. 
 
Have you watched any of the games? 
 
Why do you think the world cup is so popular? 
 

 Football fans! 

 It is a time to connect with others around the world 

 Learn about other countries 

 Celebrate different cultures 
 
We are lucky that St Paul’s is such a multicultural school that celebrates lots of different 
cultures, religions and beliefs. We do not discriminate, we share our ideas and we 
celebrate our differences. Let’s share all the different countries that we are supporting in 
the World Cup (go around the group). 
 
St Paul’s- Being Active 
Don't forget there are lots of activities at lunch time for you to get involved in. The Year 
3/4 football tournament is this afternoon and year 5/6 is tomorrow; you need to wear 
your PE kit and will get changed after the register. If the weather isn't very good then we 
will do it the week after. KS1 will also have sports leaders come and do some football 
games in your afternoon play times so take part in those and learn new skills!  
 
Please remember- Sports leaders are working hard to ensure that children are playing 
the games properly and treating people with kindness. Sports leaders will now be able 
to give you a warning. If you continue, a sports leader will then inform a lunchtime 
organiser, and you will be given a 5 minute ‘time out’ from the pitch. Which article does 
this link to? Right to relax and play (34) right to get your voice heard (12) Which 
expectation does this link to? 

 
Sports leaders are working hard to have some games and skills on the pitch at 
lunchtimes along with teachers being the goalkeeper for penalty shots!  
 
Remember- This Friday 2nd December, you can dress up in the colour of your class’ 
chosen country's flag (check with your teacher if you are unsure). Football tops will be 
allowed but not full kits.   
 
What does ‘good sportsmanship’ mean? 
 
Good sportsmanship is when people who are playing or watching a sport treat each 
other with respect. This includes players, parents, coaches, and officials. How can we 
do this? 

 Have a positive attitude. 
 Give your best effort. 

https://kidshealth.org/en/teens/power-positive.html


 Shake hands with the other team before and after the game. 

 Support teammates by saying "good shot" or "good try." Never criticize a 
teammate for trying. 

 Accept calls and don't argue with the referee 

 Treat the other team with respect  

 Follow the rules of the game. 

 Help another player up who has fallen. 

 Take pride in winning but don't rub it in. 

 Accept a loss without moaning or making excuses! 

Can you think of a time where you have seen/ shown ‘good sportsmanship’? 

Thank you for your thoughts everyone and enjoy the rest of this week 😊 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


